Pana Chamber of Commerce
Meeting Minutes of September 29, 2022
Members Present: Al Stupek, Derek Ade, Jason Bauer, Susan McGrath, Roberta Evrley
Members Absent: Allen Kile, Jessica Fritcher, Jessica Ashcraft, Amber Green, Terri Schafer, Jennifer Mathis, Angie Miller, Ashley Christian
The Board of Directors met September 29, 2022 at 8:15 am in TCCU conference room.
Approval of last meetings minutes:
Didn’t have minutes to approve.
Approval of Treasurer’s Report:
Didn’t have report to approve.

Old Business: 
Fall Block Party:  Chief Bland has been contacted to block streets off.  Hilton’s has us down for porta pots.  Several vendors and businesses are signed up.  Still have some contacting Roberta.

Christmas Lights – Al and Roberta moved the lights from Morrell house to  Pana News after the last meeting.  Next up is to get the lights from Ishmael.  Still set for October 8 to check lights.  

Christmas Parade: nothing new to report as the directors heading this were not at the meeting.

New Business:
Carl Bailey: Al reached out to a reference, Deb Zeuck.  She praised him and said she would recommend him.
No new Santa house updates – Al is going to the next Lion’s club meeting to check on the status of what is being or will be done with the house.
Pana Pride approached Al about helping Chamber with downtown Christmas lights.  At this time we will inspect lights and see what we have and are up against before letting them now about assisting with the lights.  
Carl showed up for the second interview. After speaking with Carl Bailey, Al stated he would revisit the amount of pay being offered.  
Al will send a further email in regards to the status of how that went.  
Motion to adjourn meeting made by Jason Bauer and seconded by Susan McGrath  - 9:20am.

Important Dates:
Fall Block Party October 4 from 5-7
Business After Hours TCCU October 20 time still TBD.








